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 Thomas Bower I do not oppose the building of the extension but I do oppose the construction of doors from the ground floor 

onto a usable terrace on top of the extension. The reason is that it would substantially increase the opportunity 

to overlook my property and would therefore definitely infringe my right to privacy. An external terrace was built 

on my property in the mid-1970's so that I have enjoyed privacy for about 40 years, and that should not be 

breached, nor should my privacy in my garden which has been further protected by plants and bushes. 

I would like to be informed of the time and date when the committee considers this application.
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